
 

23 September 2025 (Tuesday) 

 

Service Arrangement of 18 CMCTRs under Adverse Weather 

 

In response to the Hong Kong Observatory's announcement that Super Typhoon Ragasa is gradually 

approaching Hong Kong, the services of 18 Chinese Medicine Clinics cum Training and Research Centres 

(CMCTRs) will be suspended from today (23 September 2025) afternoon, and during the period when 

Tropical Cyclone Warning Signal No. 8 or above, “Extreme Condition” or Black Rainstorm Warning Signal 

is in force. The appointment function of this mobile application will also be suspended. Patients should 

avoid visiting the CMCTRs during the storm or adverse weather conditions for the sake of safety.  

 

In general, the services of 18 CMCTRs will be resumed in 2 hours after the warning signal No. 8, “Extreme 

Condition” or Black Rainstorm Warning Signal is cancelled, or in the next consultation session. The 

appointment service will be also gradually resumed. The 18 CMCTRs will assess the clinic environmental 

safety and make corresponding arrangements based on the weather condition. The public can stay updated 

through this Website or Facebook for the latest announcement.  

 

For the details of the service arrangement of 18 CMCTRs during the warning signal, please click here.   

 

During adverse weather, please stay safety and keep updated with the latest weather announcement from 

Hong Kong Observatory.  

 

https://www.facebook.com/HACMK
https://cmk.ha.org.hk/services/notice/AdverseWeatherArrangement

